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BACKGROUND

• This project will apply slurry seal to various 
residential City streets

• Streets are slurried by applying a thin coating of 
liquid asphalt and sand

• Slurry seal prevents water intrusion, corrects 
minor cracking and improves skid resistance

• Priorities are established by the Pavement 
Management System
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ANALYSIS

• The project was advertised on February 10, 
2020, and 7 bids were received on March 11, 
2020, ranging from $499,600.00 to $688,200.00.

• The low bid was 5.85% above the Engineer’s 
Estimate.

• Construction is anticipated to begin in July of 
2020 and last 9 working days.
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Transportation and 

Public Works Department that the Council, by 
motion, award Contract No. C02318, Annual 
Slurry Seal 2020, in the amount of $499,600.00 
to the lowest responsible bidder, DRYCO 
Construction, Inc., of Fremont, California, 
approve a 10% contract contingency, and 
authorize a total contract amount of 
$549,560.00, effective July 1, 2020. 

• Questions?
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LOCATION MAP
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